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Welcome hawks to another season�

Wednesday August 17th�: Certification Weigh In,�6:00� PM, Lakota Middle School�
Football Players will certify in full game gear this season, so please wear your full uniform to�

certification�.�(This date is subject to change, pending the arrival of our game jerseys).�
Friday August 26th�: Pictures, Lakota Middle School (times to be announced).�

Sunday August 28th�: First Game vs. Valley Wolfpack, Federal Way Memorial Field�

Important Dates To Remember�

Birth Certificates�
If you are new to the Hawks and have not turned in your birth certificate,�
please do so as soon as possible.  It must by  the 15th of August in order�
for your child to be certified. We are a part of a new league, so if you are a�
former Hawk, or PSJFL team player/cheerleader, and did not play last�
 season, we will need a new copy of your birth certificate for the league.�

Thank you Pacific Office Automation for printing�
our Hawk Talk once again this season!!!�
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Sunday 8/28/11� Hawks vs Valley Wolfpack� FW Memorial Field�

Sunday 9-11-11� Hawks vs Maple Valley Raiders� FW Memorial Field�

Saturday 9-17-11� Hawks vs. SWAC Cougars� Chief Sealth Stadium�

Sunday 9-25-11� Hawks vs. Enumclaw Wolverines� White River High School�

Sunday 10-2-11� Hawks vs. Kent Knights� French Field�

Sunday 10-9-11� Hawks vs. Auburn Panthers� FW Memorial Field�

Saturday 10-15-11� Hawks vs. Benson Bruins� FW Memorial Field�

10/22 & 10/23� BYE WEEK�

Sunday 10-30-11� Hawks vs. Puyallup Roughriders� Sparks Stadium�

Nov 5th/6th� Playoffs� TBA�

Nov  12th or 13th� Championship� TBA�

Dates subject to change, please read your weekly Hawk Talk, or visit our website each Thursday for up to date�
 information.�

Volunteer Opportunity�
We are looking for a team photographer for Midgets and 89ers, to take action shots on game day, if you are�
 interested please see Shaunna. The best shot of the week for each team is published in the Hawk Talk, and a�

digital copy of all photos can be given to Shaunna to be put on the website. Pictures must be turned in on�
Tuesday following the game. Thanks!�


